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J. Clark Kelso 
Receiver 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

April 24, 2008 

Dear Mr. Alverez, Ph. D.: 

Thank you for taking the time to comment on the Draft Strategic Plan. I agree that there 
must be an organizational structure at the institution level which clearly defines and 
compliments the practice of individuals in various disciplines, and results in each discipline 
contributing to an overall healthcare system which is coordinated and effective. Given your 
comments, you will probably be interested in the fact that the Receivership has already 
begun an initiative for this purpose. We authored the new Chief Executive Officer 
classification recently adopted by the State Personnel Board. Individuals selected for the 
position will be responsible for the delivery of care by all professions within an institution as 
part of an integrated delivery system. I am attaching a copy ofthe new job description which 
will require the appointment ofhighly qualified and experienced individuals. 
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